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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for Professor Henry Armstrong, a fantastic business professor 
from LATTC who has been an exceptional asset to our dual enrollment program at Mohan High School. 
 
Professor Armstrong has not only immersed himself in the academic fabric of our institution but has also brought a level of 
expertise and insight that has been so welcomed by our high school students. His comprehensive understanding of business 
principles and his ability to relate these complex concepts to real-world situations have been invaluable to our students. 
 
With a curriculum that is both challenging and relevant, Professor Armstrong has successfully prepared our students for the 
rigors of higher education and the competitive landscape of the business world. His classes are a blend of theoretical knowledge 
and practical application, which has significantly contributed to our students’ interest in business.  
 
His engaging and interactive teaching style has made Professor Armstrong a favorite among our student body. He has a unique 
talent for making the subject matter accessible and interesting, which has fostered a dynamic and productive learning 
environment. 
 
Beyond his curriculum delivery, Professor Armstrong's understanding and empathetic approach have earned him the respect and 
admiration of our students and staff. He goes above and beyond to ensure that each student receives the guidance and support 
they need to excel, demonstrating patience and dedication that is truly commendable. 
 
The positive feedback from students about Professor Armstrong's business classes has been overwhelming. His commitment to 
their success is evident not only in their academic achievements but also in their growing interest in the business field. He has 
inspired many to pursue further education and careers in business, which is a testament to his profound influence on our 
students. 
 
I am confident that Professor Armstrong's continued involvement in our dual enrollment program would be a great asset to 
Mohan High School. His extensive knowledge and student-centered approach make him an invaluable member of our school 
community. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me (213) 342-2870, or email me at aking@laalliance.org.  
 
Best, 
 
 
Andrew King  
Principal 
 


